
 

Year 1 

Weekly Learning 
 

Information about some of the things we will be learning in the Week Beginning 8th November 

P.S.H.E.    Personal Social Health Education 
We continue our topic on Be Yourself. 

 
 
 

The children will look at some pictures and decide if 
they would make them feel happy or sad. We will dicuss how sometimes 
we laugh out loud and at other times we smile.  We can feel happy in 
lots of different ways and that is ok. 
 
Children will draw and write about some of the things 
which make them happy. 
 

 
 
 
 
 

        

R.E.   

 
Judaism 
 

This week we are going to listen to a story about 
Abraham and Sarah and God’s promise to them.  
 
We will complete different activities to remind us 
of this story: - 

 Re-tell the story. 

 Role play being in a tent in the 
desert 

 Small world play with trays of sand 
and people  

 Decorating stars 
 

Maths Over the next 2 weeks we will be introducing 

the part, part whole model.  It means we can split a 
whole object or number into parts. It is another way to 
show children how we can partition a number/object into 
2 or more parts  e.g. 

     
 
 
This week we will use this 
model to find ways to partition (split 
into parts) objects and numbers. 
 

 

https://learn.e-limu.org/topic/view/?t=176&c=33
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-nd/3.0/


English: 

In English this week we continue our work on sentences by learning about 
questions. 
We will learn to read and start to spell the words:  
 how   what   where   when   who    which 

We will be learning how to use question marks in sentences. 
 
We will continue using the book called Dear Dinosaur by Chae Strathie to find out about 
how letters are different to story (or narrative) types of writing.   
 
This week we will be looking at the features of a letter and will begin to write a letter to a 
dinosaur choice.  We will think of questions we could ask our dinosaur of choice eg   
How tall are you?     What do you like to eat?       When do you go to bed?      Where do you sleep? 

 

P.E. 
Please come to school in P.E. 
Clothes on P.E. days which are 
Tuesdays and Thursdays.  
Please note change of day for 
this half-term. 
 

This Tuesday we will not have our Dance Workshop 
due to photographs.  Therefore, your child should 
come to school in their school uniform this 
Tuesday. 
 
We continue our work on travelling and control of 
equipment in our second lesson each week. 

Topic – Art 
We will continue to explore Pattern and Texture 
linked to our topic.  We continue to will explore the 
different types of marks we can 
make using plain pencils. 
 

We will also be looking at close-
up pictures of dinosaur skin and 
using playdough and tools to 
imitate the marks we see.   

 

 

Computing:  
 
We are learning to use the 
classroom computers and will 
practise control of the mouse 
to explore Mark Making and Pattern linked to our 
art work. 

Music:  We will continue singing and clapping 

repeated rhythm patterns, first in songs then using 
percussion instruments.  
 

 

 

 

 

 


